
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

16th September 2022 
ST/jmc 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
We are writing to you as a parent or carer of a student who is currently in year 11 and working 
towards obtaining their maths GCSE. As a department we have a limited number of revision 
guides and workbooks to assist our students in their independent revision outside of their math 
lessons. Please see below the packages we have available for purchase: 
 
Higher revision bundle: £10 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Foundation revision bundle: £10 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Foundation revision guide (no workbook included): £5 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If you wish to obtain one of the packages offered, please purchase these via the online system 
Scopay. Revision packages will be handed out to students, once purchased, during lessons via 
their maths teacher. If you have any further questions regarding the revision packages, please 
contact either myself or Brogan Daughtery. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Sally Thompson  
Director of Maths 

 


